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From:
Sent: 04 March 2022 09:40
To: Planning
Subject: Conversion of Part of the Existing Building into Two Additional Residential Letting 

Rooms

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
I write in regards to the above application at Shireburne Caravan Park (planning portal ref. PP-11069457) which has 
now been received by Ribble Valley. 
 
As discussed on the phone, the adress of ‘1 Shireburn Caravan Park Edisford Road, Waddington’ is incorrect. 
 
This should read ‘Shireburne House, Shireburne Caravan Park, Edisford Road, Waddington, BB7 3LB.’ 
 
If could please let me know when this has been addressed, it’d be much appreciated. 
 
If you have any queries on this, please let me know. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Tom Smart 
Graduate Planner 
                

  
 

  

       
 
The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be privileged and is intended for the exclusive use of the above named addressee(s).  If you are not the intended 
recipient(s), you are expressly prohibited from copying, distributing, disseminating, or in any other way using any information contained within this communication.  We have taken 
precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks on any attachment to this message.  We cannot accept liability 
for any loss or damage caused due to software viruses.  If you have received this communication in error please contact the sender by telephone or reply via email. 

  Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
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